
From:  Hwang, Jin <Jin.Hwang@ladwp.com>

Sent time:  12/06/2018 11:08:15 AM

To:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Cc:  JFan@esassoc.com

Subject:  RE: Dec 11, 2018 board meeting
 

Hello Mindy,
 
I will inform you of the status after the board meeting.  Thank you.
 
 
Jin Hwang
Civil Engineering Associate
Los Angeles Department of Water and Power
Water Resources Division
111 N. Hope St. Room 308
Los Angeles, CA 90012
213‐367‐4845 
 
From: Mindy Nguyen [mailto:Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org] 
Sent: Thursday, December 06, 2018 11:00 AM
To: Hwang, Jin
Cc: JFan@esassoc.com
Subject: Re: Dec 11, 2018 board meeting
 
Hi Jin,
 
Thank you for the update. We will not need to attend the meeting; however, please feel free to follow up after the meeting if there is
any information that needs to be relayed to our team.
 
Best,
 
On Thu, Dec 6, 2018 at 8:10 AM Elva Nuno-O'Donnell <elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org> wrote:

Good Morning Jin, 
 
Thank you for the update.  I have cc'd Mindy Nguyen, who is the planner now assigned the
Hollywood Center Project, so she is aware of the Board Meeting. 
 
It was a pleasure working with you on the Project.  
 
Elva   
 
On Thu, Dec 6, 2018 at 7:54 AM Hwang, Jin <Jin.Hwang@ladwp.com> wrote:

Good morning Jessie,
 
WSAs scheduled to go before the Board of Water and Power Commissioners on Tuesday, December 11, 2018 are not
posted on the LADWP’s website at this time, but these should be posted by end-of-business tomorrow (approximately
5pm).
 
If you would like to see a copy of the package going to the Board, please access the link or path below in the late afternoon
tomorrow or after, and look for the item on the agenda (there will be a downloadable link for your item).
https://www.ladwp.com/ladwp/faces/ladwp/aboutus/a-whoweare/a-wwa-boardofcommissioners?_adf.ctrl-
state=15lgg102zu_4&_afrLoop=104103463251177
or by following this path: www.ladwp.com>> Site Map>> Who We Are>> Board of Commissioners>> Choose tab for
December 11 when it becomes available, scroll down the agenda to find your item, and click on the link.
 
There is no need for you or your team to attend the meeting, as we normally answer any questions if asked. But you may
attend if you wish. Please let us know either way, and if so, who would attend.

mailto:elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org
mailto:Jin.Hwang@ladwp.com
https://www.ladwp.com/ladwp/faces/ladwp/aboutus/a-whoweare/a-wwa-boardofcommissioners?_adf.ctrl-state=15lgg102zu_4&_afrLoop=104103463251177
http://www.ladwp.com


 
WSAs usually pass on consent without discussion at the beginning of the morning session which starts at 10 a.m. Please let
me know if you have any questions.
 
Thank you.
 
 
Jin Hwang
Civil Engineering Associate
Los Angeles Department of Water and Power
Water Resources Division
111 N. Hope St. Room 308
Los Angeles, CA 90012
213-367-4845 
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--
Elva Nuno-O'Donnell, City Planner
Major Projects
6262 Van Nuys Boulevard, Room 351
Van Nuys, CA  91401
*(818) 374-5066*
*Work Schedule: 7:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. *
*RDO (Every other Friday 7:30 - 4:00 p.m.)*
 

 
--

 

 
Mindy Nguyen I Major Projects
City of Los Angeles | Department of City Planning
221 N Figueroa St Suite 1350 I Los Angeles CA 90012
E: mindy.nguyen@lacity.org I T: 213 847 3674
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